

## **Covid-19 Yard Policy - Effective from September 2021**

- We will only be offering 30 minute private lessons, stable management sessions and hacks.
- We are only able to teach riders aged 4 years and over.
- On Booking, please make sure you have booked the correct lesson type and hat hire (if required) –
  If you have booked a hack this cannot be changed to a lesson.
- Customers are asked not to arrive more than 5 minutes before lesson start time and to leave the yard promptly at the end of the lesson.
- Spectators are welcome but we ask numbers are kept to a minimum and social distancing is adhered to.
- All customers must use the hand sanitizer on arrival and before leaving.
- All customers must wear gloves when riding or handling horses.
- Customers are strongly recommended to have their own riding hats hats are still available and will be disinfected after each use there will be a £2 surcharge for hat hire.
- All tack and equipment used is disinfected regularly.
- Anybody with a positive Covid test OR showing symptoms of Covid-19, (or from the same household), must not attend their lesson. There will be no charge for cancellations in this instance.

If you are unsure or have any further questions please don't hesitate to contact us.

Many Thanks,